
 
NOTICE 

Disruption in Service 
There is currently a planned service disruption.  

The estimated time of the service disruption will be: 
 

From:  
Wednesday, February 15,  
2023 

To:  
Thursday, February 16,  
2023 

The disruption includes: 
The Elevator at Town hall will be closed due to required 
Maintenance and annual testing 
Disruption will be from Wednesday, February 15, 2023 – 
Thursday, February 16, 2023 

 
On behalf of the Town of Gananoque, we would like to thank you for 
your patience in this matter and we will have the Elevator up and 
running as soon as maintenance is completed. 
 

Contact: 
Robert Kennedy 
Parks and Facilities Superintendent 
facilities@gananoque.ca  
613-382-2149 ext. 1411 
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